
 

PSB 2011-59 Green Station Agents: Please display through September 30, 2011 
September 10, 2011 
Communications Department 
 

 Bay Area Rapid 
Transit District 
300 Lakeside Drive 
Oakland, CA 94612 
(510) 464-6000 
www.bart.gov 
 

Passenger Bulletin 
News of Special Interest to Our Passengers 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

RICHMOND STATION  
BUS STOPS REOPEN  

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 
 

Dear Customer 
 
As part of the new parking structure construction, the underground utilities construction in 
the bus intermodal area have been completed and the full bus intermodal will be opened on 
Saturday, September 17 and bus stops returned to their previous locations, except AC 
Transit Line Stop #76 which will continue to have only one stop. AC Transit will continue to 
combine both directions of this Line Stop #76 at the same stop because of future 
construction plans. 
 
We will notify you when the next phase of construction is going to begin. 
 
Please see the map on the reverse of this bulletin for bus stop locations.   
 
The Richmond Station parking structure is being constructed by the Richmond Community 
Redevelopment Agency as part of their transit village project at the Richmond BART 
Station.  When completed in early 2012, the parking structure will provide 769 parking 
spaces to replace parking spaces on the east side of the BART Station where the second 
phase of the Richmond transit village will be constructed. 

 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation, and ask that you observe local parking regulations 
in the neighborhoods surrounding the BART Station.   
 

If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 
465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-2278。 

 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510) 
465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của 
BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
 



 

 


